Congleton Town Council

Minutes of the meeting of the Youth Committee held on Tuesday 4" September 2012 in the
Town Hall, Congleton

PRESENT Youth Councillor Maddy Summerfield (Chairman)
Jon Foster
Nathan Davies
Joseph Hearson
Jordan Goodwin

Mrs. Linda Minshull
1. APOLOGIES
Apologies were received from Hannah Booth, Gabrielle Booth, Beth Evans,
Gabrielle Booth, Matthew Procter, Ellen Wilkinson and Councillors Larry Barker,

George Hayes, Sally Holland and Liz Wardlaw.

2. MINUTES OF LAST MEETING

RESOLVED - That the Minutes of the Meeting of the Committee held on
234 July 2012 were signed by the Chairman as a correct record.

3. QUESTION TIME

Discussions took place regarding the Question Time event scheduled for
13" September 2012 at 7 p.m. in the Town Hall. Chris from the Chronicle
attended the meeting for this item to promote the event.

It was reported that the panelists who had confirmed attendance are the Town
Mayor, Councillor Sally Holland, Councillor Glen Williams, Councillor

Hilda Gaddum — Cheshire East Children and Family Services Portfolio Holder
and Inspector Mark Gammage. The Chairman of the Panel will be

Gabrielle Booth.

Suggested questions for the evening were discussed and agreed. Maddy will
produce a list of questions based on each section of the report. The questions
are designed to stimulate debate amongst the audience.

The requirements for the room set up and equipment were agreed with
Chris Jones.

4. YOUTH COMMITTEE BANK ACCOUNT

It was reported that the balance stands at £622.22 as at 4™ September 2012.



YOUTH COMMITTEE MEMBERS ITEMS

Team Congleton

Jackie MacArthur gave an update on the Team Congleton Sports Grant Scheme
and asked members to promote the initiative.

Oatcake Day
Jackie thanked Youth Committee members for their help on the Oatcake Day.

Christmas Lights Switch-On

It was agreed that the Youth Committee would have a stall at the Christmas
Lights Switch On Evening.

ANY OTHER BUSINESS

None.

DATE OF NEXT MEETING

The next Youth Committee Meeting — date to be agreed

Maddy Summerfield (Chairman)



